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INTRODUCTION 
 
1. On October 19, 2012, the CIF Administrative Unit received the attached correspondence 
from the Government of Grenada with the request to substitute grant financing in the amount of 
US$3.8 million for in the equivalent amount of concessional financing that was requested under 
its SPCR which was endorsed in April 2011. 
 
2. A letter signed by the World Bank as the implementing MDB in Grenada, was received 
on October 26, 2012 to express the World Bank’s support for Grenada’s request. The letter also 
provides further information on the current debt situation in Grenada. 

 
3. It is recommended that this request be considered when the PPCR Sub-Committee 
discusses agenda item 6, Allocation of PPCR Resources.   
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